

Happy New Year from your friends at Integra First

Mark Your Calendars

73rd ANNUAL MEETING

Due to the pandemic, the Annual Meeting will be held virtually on Thursday, February 17, 2022 at 4 p.m.

If you would like to participate, please contact the Credit Union in person or by phone with your name and e-mail address to register.



High School Seniors

Scholarship applications will be available in January 2022 on our website or at any of our three branches.

Applications must be turned in by March 31st. Scholarship winner will be notified by the credit union.



MOBILE DEPOSIT

ON THE MYINTEGRA APP







Visit our website or ask for details.



Making Spirits Bright

Integra First participated in Menominee County's Help Make Spirits Bright fundraiser.

The money raised was used to purchase Christmas gifts for children in need and adult shut-ins who reside in Menominee County. Thank you all who donated!









Community Corner!





Meet Kari Brown:

She has lived in Menominee for almost 10 years. She has 3 boys ranging from 15-20. Kari loves to read and draw.

fur baby named Moo.

Meet Heather Yunke: She is 26 years old, loves the outdoors, and was recently married this October. She has a 15 month





Congratulations to our 3 TV Winners! Their names were selected from our e-statement drawing entries.



WWW.INTEGRAFIRSTFCU.COM Like us on Facebook, LinkedIn, and Instagram!

STEPHENSON

P.O. Box 433 • W300 Co Rd 352/G-12 Stephenson, MI 49887 Office: 906.753.4746

MENOMINEE

2600 10th Street Menominee, MI 49858 Office: 906.863.5566

POWERS

P. O. Box 604 • W3803 Hwys 2 & 41 Powers, MI 49874 Office: 906.497.5229